
Happy, Healthy and Productive 

24th June, 2022  
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
We are in the final few weeks of the Summer term, the sun has been shining and we still have many activities and events to look 
forward to. The children are very energetic and enthusiastic whilst practising for their sports day in two weeks time! Year 6 
children have their leaver’s treat day to look forward to at The Great Yorkshire Show and class 3’s end of year performance sounds 
amazing. Parents and grandparents in class 3 are in for a real treat when they watch the show! Classes 2 and 3 have an exciting 
‘Historical Interpretations Activity Day’ coming up linked to their wider curriculum topic this term. 
 
ATTENDANCE 
Our whole school attendance is currently 95.07%. Please remember that holiday requests will not be authorised. Thank you for 
your support. Our fortnightly attendance award is very popular with the children – well done to Class 1 for winning the award.   

YEAR 5/6 – KWIK CRICKET  
On Monday 13th June, our Year 5/6 kwik cricket team took part in a tournament at Northallerton Cricket Club. Avery, Violet, Dougal, 
Jake, Sophie, Haiden, Hattie, Josh, Robert and Ewan competed against another local school and developed their own personal skills 
of batting and fielding during the session. Their teamwork was amazing and they enjoyed the whole experience. 
 

 TEDDY BEARS’ PICNIC 
On Wednesday 15th June we had our annual Teddy Bears’ Picnic which included all our pupils and our new Reception children. The 
children and their teddies in class 1 and pre school were excited and full of beans as they joined in the fun games and ‘teddy themed’ 
activities throughout the afternoon with their new class group. A special thank you to Elaine for all her hard work in providing the 
picnic lunch which the children all agreed was amazing. One child quoted ‘Elaine is the best picnic lunch maker ever!’ 
 

 SCHOOL DISCO  
The school disco was enjoyed by all who attended and we saw a range of different dances. It was a treat to see children from all 
classes joining in and supporting each other as well as sharing their moves. Thank you to everyone who provided cakes too. They 
were gratefully received and eaten by all the children. A massive big thank you especially to Katie Wilson, Ken Blackwood and 
Melanie Roe from the Friends of the school for organising the event and supporting us throughout the evening. Your time is greatly 
appreciated. 
 
CLASS 1 VISIT TO PRE SCHOOL 
Children in EYFS and Year 1 went to pre school for a transition visit morning with the new Reception children. They had a fun time 
sharing resources and interacting with the younger children both indoors and outside at the village hall. They particularly enjoyed 
creating and decorating their own cookies as well as seeing the pre school leaders again. Many thanks to Liz, Dawn and Lizzie for 
hosting the event and providing our children with a lovely experience and snacks. 
 

SCHOOL SPORTS DAY   
The white lines are painted on, the children are excited and healthy competition is in full swing during our sports day practise 
sessions. We will start at 1pm and the children are really looking forward to competing in front of their families on the day.  They 
will need to come to school wearing Sports kit with the correct colour t-shirt for their team. The Friends of the school will be 
running a tombola stall so if you would like to donate a gift please drop it off at the School Office. Thank You. 
 
Have a happy, healthy and productive weekend. 
 
Yours faithfully  

 
 
 

 
Mrs K Hainsworth 
Acting Head Teacher 
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LUNCH MENU – from 27TH JUNE 2022 
Main Choice OR JACKET POTATO = JP 
 
Monday – Beef Burger in a Bun OR JP with Tuna 
Tuesday –  Quorn Tikka Masala & Rice OR JP with Chicken    
                      Mayo                   
Wednesday –  Roast Chicken Dinner OR JP with Tuna               
Thursday – Pork Sausage Roll OR JP with Cheese   
Friday – Fish Bites (Salmon) OR JP with Baked Beans 
                  

LUNCH MENU – from 4TH JULY 2022  
Main Choice OR JACKET POTATO = JP 
 
Monday – Cheese & Tomato Pasta Bake OR JP with Baked Beans 
Tuesday – Chicken Wrap OR JP with Cheese                                 
Wednesday – Minced Beef & Vegetable Pie OR JP with Baked 
                           Beans OR Cheese  
Thursday – Sausage in a Bun OR JP with Tuna  
Friday – Harry Ramsdens Battered Fish OR JP with Chicken Mayo     

DIARY DATES 
 

29th June – Father Simon Assembly 
29th June – Pre-School Visit 4 – 11am-1pm 
29th June – Year 2/Year 4 – Transition to Class 2 and Class 3 - am 
29th June – 1st July – Bewerley Park – Years 5/6 
1st July – Year 2/Year 4 – Transition to Class 2 and Class 3 - pm 
6th July – Pre-School Visit 5 – 11am-1pm 
6th/7th July – Pro Ride Cycling – Class 3  
8th July – Sports Day - Whole School - 1pm 
11th July – Historical Interpretations Activity Day – Class 2/3 
13th July - Pre-School Visit 6 – 11am-1pm 
20th July – Class 3 Performance – 1.45pm and 6pm 
22nd July – Celebration and Leavers Assembly in school – Father Simon 
Please note that school closes on Friday 22nd July for the Summer Holidays 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 
Please let us know your club arrangements for this term. Booking forms and Parental Contracts are available from the office. CLUB 
ACTIVITIES – W/C 27TH JUNE & W/C 4TH JULY 2022 
 
                  

                                                  
 
 

MONDAY 27TH JUNE 2022                      COOKERY – HONEY JOYS 

TUESDAY 28TH JUNE 2022 CRAFTS – CLAY MODELS  

WEDNESDAY 29TH JUNE 2022 COMPUTER GAMES 

THURSDAY 30TH JUNE 2022 SPORT – CRICKET 

FRIDAY 1ST JULY 2022                  FILM FRIDAY  

MONDAY 4TH JULY 2022 COOKERY – SPAGHETTI CUPCAKES 

TUESDAY 5TH JULY 2022 CRAFTS – ORIGAMI 

WEDNESDAY 6TH JULY 2022 COMPUTER GAMES 

THURSDAY 7TH JULY 2022         SPORT –OUTDOOR GAMES 

FRIDAY 8TH JULY 2022 FILM FRIDAY  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
ABSENCE NOTES  
 
Please could you ensure that you send in 
an absence note if your child has been off 
school. This is a legal requirement for the 
school to keep with the registers. Thank 
you. 
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COMMUNITY LINKS 
 

USED STAMP COLLECTION FOR BONE CANCER RESEARCH TRUST AND CYSTIC FIBROSIS  
Please keep sending in your used stamps. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 


